
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Donna Winslow-Arnove <donnaw12151953@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Sep 12, 2020 at 12:18 PM
Subject: File#M2020041
To: <dmg_web@state.co.us>

I understand that the public can comment on File#M2020041 re gravel pit in N. Silverthorne. I am against this. I think it will
harm our delicate ecosystem, the Blue River, and contaminate our local well water. The increased truck travel will damage our
already bad roads and increase our already traffic problems on Highway 9. 
I vote NO! on this gravel pit.
Donna Winslow-Arnove

-- 
Donna
Winslow-Arnove
PO Box24582
Silverthorne, Co. 80497
305-331-2118
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